FEBRUARY 21, 2008 PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES

a.
Public Hearing and Action on Desprez Annexation and Zoning, 1.0 acre, 3490 East Huron River Drive.  A request to annex this parcel into the City and zone it for single-family residential use – Staff Recommendation:  Approval

Cheng explained the proposal.

Noting no further speakers, Pratt declared the public hearing closed.

Moved by Bona, seconded by Lowenstein, that the Ann Arbor City Planning Commission hereby recommends that the Mayor and City Council approve the Desprez Annexation and R1A (Single-Family Dwelling District) Zoning.

Potts believed the annexation of this property and the zoning to R1A were appropriate.

Pratt asked about the R2 zoning that appeared on the zoning map in the staff report.

Cheng stated that this was an error, noting that this property was surrounded by single-family residential uses and public land.

A vote on the motion showed:



YEAS:
Bona, Emaus, Mahler, Lowenstein, Potts, Pratt, Westphal



NAYS:
None



ABSENT:
Borum, Carlberg

Motion carried.
